
FILE 
Irwin, Steven 

13-^^o-ec-s^/ ' 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

PUCO ContactOPSB 
Wednesday, November 27, 2013 11:02 AM 
thefarmlOO@hotmail.com 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

( ^ 

Mr. & Mrs. Behling, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) in regards to the Buckeye I Wind Farm Amendment (OPSB 
Case No. 13-0360-EL-BGA). Your comments will be docketed in the public record ofthe case. 

The OPSB staff evaluated the proposed laydown yard in the Buckeye I Amendment Staff Report of Investigation: 
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/TiffroPDf/A1001001A13K01B31201J62194.pdf 

An adjudicatory hearing has been scheduled for January 6, 2014 for the formal parties ofthe case where this portion of 
the project may be discussed, in addition to other aspects ofthe case. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Thanks, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.eov 
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—Original Message— 
From: OPSB-ContactUs [mailto:webmaster^puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 9:52 PM 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Nov 26, 2013 9:51 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Bob and Barbara 
UST_NAME: Behling 
EMAIL: thefarmlOO@hotmail.com 
PHONE NUMBER: 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing are an 
accura te and complete reproduct ion of a ca.se f i l e 
document d e l i v e r | ^ in the regular course of bueiaeas. 
m^r.'hniA-ian 1 ^ Date Processed—qQ) Q t ?ft^-
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ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 13-360-EL-BGA 
COMMENTS: Concerning Jan 6 2014 hearing on changes to Everpower's Buckeye Wind project 

We understand the purpose of this hearing is to discuss what are considered "substantial changes" to the Buckeye Wind 
proposal. Those changes include re-location of a sub-station, re-location of a staging area and the addition of access 
roads. Again, these are defined as "substantial" changes. We would like to provide additional information on the re­
location ofthe staging area. 

Everpower has told the OPSB that they have a staging area at the north-west corner of Route 36 and Route 814 and they 
want to move it to Route 36 and Three Mile Road. We own the parcel of land at RT 36 and RT 814. Several years ago, we 
were presented with a lease for that staging area. After research and discussion we decided we did NOT want to enter 
into a contract for the staging area. 

EVERPOWER DOES NOT AND HAS NEVER HAD A SIGNED LEASE FOR A STAGING AREA AT RT 36 AND RT 814. 

Bottom line: Although Everpower is asking the OPSB to approve the re-location of that staging area, in reality they want 
approval to establish a NEW staging area. Ifthe re-location ofthe staging area is defined as "substantial", the establish 
of a new staging area is surely much more than that. 

Thank you. 


